
 

OFFICIAL 

St Pauls PTA             October 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

We will be holding a cake sale after school on 20th October under the canopy on the playground. We 

hope to do a cake sale every half term. We are asking for the children to donate cakes, 3 classes at a 

time. 

For this sale we’d appreciate cake donations from children in classes Year 5, Year 5/6 and Year 6. 

Please bring cakes to school by the morning of 20th October.  

The sale will start at 3.15pm and cash and card payments will be accepted.  

The timetable for future cake sales will be-  

Sept-Oct half term- Year 5, Year 5/6, Year 6- 20th October 2022 

Dates to be confirmed for the following- 

Nov-Dec half term- Year 3, Year 4F, Year 4B 

Jan-Feb half term- Reception, Year 1, Year 2 

March-Apr half term- Year 5, Year 5/6, Year 6 

Apr-May half term- Year 3, Year 4F, Year 4B 

June-July half term- Reception, Year 1, Year 2. 

As always thank you for your support. We have lots of things planned this year and we’re excited to 

get started. Our newsletter will be issued shortly.  

If you’d like to volunteer to help with PTA events please email us on stpaulspta4@gmail.com, 

message our Facebook page- St Pauls CofE School PTA, Stalybridge or speak to Mr Wright.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

St Pauls PTA 
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